
From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR 
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 10:13 AM 
To: Jeanne Tarvin 
Cc: Hudson Green; Susan Petrofske; McKnight, Kevin - DNR 
Subject: RE: Work Plan Timeline Extension Request for BRRTS No. 02-08-520157 

(ERP) & 06-08-426946 (VPLE) 
 
Jeanne, 
 
The Department approves your request to delay the submittal of Site Investigation Work Plan until 
February 28, 2021 as requested in your November 11, 2020 email.  I look forward to working with you 
on this case.  Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Kevin 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Kevin D. McKnight 
 
**Please note my WDNR contact number has changed to 920-808-0170. To ensure you are able to 
contact me by telephone, please use this number exclusively** 
 
Cell Phone: 920-808-0170 
kevin.mcknight@wisconsin.gov 
 

 

From: Jeanne Tarvin <jtarvin@ramboll.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 4:50 PM 
To: McKnight, Kevin - DNR <Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Hudson Green <hgreen@patriotenviro.com>; Susan Petrofske <SPETROFSKE@ramboll.com> 
Subject: Work Plan Timeline Extension Request for BRRTS No. 02-08-520157 (ERP) & 06-08-426946 
(VPLE) 
 
Hi Kevin, 
  
Thanks for taking the time to speak with us regarding the Former Mirro Plant No. 20 site in Chilton, 
Wisconsin (Site).  As you are aware Ramboll US Consulting, Inc. (Ramboll) was recently retained by 

Newell Operating Company to assist them in addressing the concerns identified in your October 7, 
2020 letter.  Ramboll will be working with Hudson Green from Patriot Environmental Management, LLC 
to move the Site towards closure under the Voluntary Party Liability Exemption Program. 
  
As a follow-up to our conversation, we would like to formally request an extension of the deadline for 
submittal of the Site Investigation Work Plan (Work Plan).  Prior to submittal of the Work Plan, we 
plan to retain a licensed land surveyor to determine the exact locations of the property boundaries and 

prepare an updated base map for the Site.  Concurrently with the site survey work, Ramboll will also 
evaluate the sediment/basement sumps/discharge conditions to aid in the development of an 
appropriate scope of work and next steps.  We anticipate conducting the site survey and walkthrough 
in December 2020.  As a result, we respectfully request your approval to modify the Work Plan 
submittal deadline to February 28, 2021.  While our goal will be to submit the Work Plan as soon as 
possible, this extension we allow us adequate time to complete the initial site visit, review available 
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data regarding the Site and nearby BRRTS cases, and properly transition the Site from the prior 

consultant, SEH.   
  
We appreciate your consideration of this request and look forward to working with you to achieve our 

common goal of case closure for this property. Please feel free to give us a call if you would like to 
discuss this matter further. 
  
Regards, 
Jeanne 
 
Jeanne Tarvin, PG, CPG 
Principal 
D +1 (262) 901-0085 
M +1 (414) 326-5365 
jtarvin@ramboll.com 
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